Salem Township Trustees

William Heston

Fiseal Offcer Regular Meeting
Cathy Wilms

Constable January 27, 2015
Daniel Valentine 700 pm

Road Foreman

s Bt AGENDA

Call to Order
Pledge to the American Flag
Approval of Last Meeting’s Minutes - January 14, 2015
Approval of Checks/Vouchers/Receipts
Correspondence
a. FO Wilms
* CC Auditor - Certificate total approps do not exceed estimated resources received.
e Ohio Treasurer — 2015 CPIM exemption on file
* Leroy Sanor - Foxden Drive use of ash material
b. Trustee Heston
c. Trustee Heddleson
d. Trustee Wilms
6. Unfinished Business
a. FO Wilms
b. Trustee Heston
¢. Trustee Heddleson
d. Trustee Wilms
¢ Dawood Engineering - RUMA termination update
o  Wireless Services, Inc. — tower placement (Eagleton Road)
7. New Business
a. FO Wilms
¢ Resolution to approve — Cemetery Deed — Emre Mavi, Lot 161, Grave 2
¢ Resolution to approve — mileage certification 42.27 miles
b. Trustee Heston
¢. Trustee Heddleson
d. Trustee Wilms
8. Department Head Reports
a. Police — Constable Valentine
¢ Requisitions and department overview
b. Roads — Foreman Entrikin
* Requisitions, Inspections (pre-post trip, equipment, sign and park) and department overview
9. Guest Comments

M

10. Calendar — next regular meeting Wednesday, February 11, 2015 7:00 pm
11. Adjournment

Individuals who wish to address the Board should make non-repetitive points as clearly and concisely as
possible; comments may be limited depending on the number of people wishing to speak. Thank you.



2198 N. Ellsworth Avenue ~ PO Box 112 ~ Salem, Ohio 44460 ~ Columbiana/Mahoning County
WLS " Fax 330-337-7837
CHff Mix Fire Emergency 330-332-3000
Don Rudibaugh Police Emergency 330-332-1000

i Fire Non Emergency 330-332-4676
Susan L. Johnston Police Non Emergency  330-337-7836
Zoning Zoning 330-337-6155
Don Kendrick Road Dept. 330-337-7266

Administration 330-337-7836
Clerk 330-337-1210

JANUARY 20, 2015
COLUMBIANA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE
'ATTN: RAY STONE

105 S MARKET STREET
LISBON OH 44432

REFERENCE: First Responders for Fire Dept
Dear Ray:

This letter is to notify you that the Perry Township Trustees have approved the First
Responder program for the Perry Township Volunteer Fire Department as of January 5,
2015. 1 have attached a copy of the protocol that is to be used by the dispatchers. Itis

the same one your department has been working with prior this. If you have any
questions, please contact myself or the Trustees at your convenience.

Thank you for your help and cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
Perry Township Trustees

Susan L Johnston
Fiscal Officer

cc: Trustees, Fire Dept, File

ALL CORRESPONDENCE PERTAINING TO ANY OF THE ABOVE DEPARTMENTS SHOULD BE ADDRESSED TO FISCAL OFFICER, PO BOX 112, SALEM, OH 44460



